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“From Shame to Grace” 

Dear Friends in Recovery, 
 
Your support has helped the International Service Organization of SAA (ISO) do great work in 2023!   
 
Here are some key accomplishments: 
 

• Women’s Outreach has helped many women feel welcome and safe in our fellowship. 

• Prisoner Outreach has provided a lifeline to hundreds of inmates through the Sponsorship by 
Mail program and has produced a video on writing to prisoners. 

• Significant progress was made on Phase One of the new meetings and contacts database 
(expected completion in the first quarter of 2024), which is necessary to power a new meeting 
search (expected completion in the fourth quarter of 2024). 

• The Literature Committee approved pamphlets such as How We Can Cooperate with the 
Professional Community and Compassionate Communication with Our Partners, as well as the 
Cooperation with The Professional Community Handbook. 

• The LGBT Outreach Committee prepared a mailing list to 200 LGBT community centers. 

• SAA informational presentations were provided to the University of Southern California School 
of Social Work and Arizona State University clinical counseling students. 

• Forty-five Public Information / Cooperation with the Professional Community (PI/CPC) projects 
were completed, reaching thousands with the message of recovery. 

 
The ISO’s ability to support these and other programs relies on the generosity of the fellowship for 
amazing donations like yours. 
 
Thank you so much for supporting the ISO. We are so grateful for your generosity! 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Tracy R 
Executive Director 
ISO of SAA, Inc. 
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